
Houghton 

County  

flood disaster  

June 15-17, 2018  



CŀǘƘŜǊΩǎ 5ŀȅ 
weekend, June 
15-17, 2018, the 
western Upper 
Peninsula was 
struck by 
unrelenting rain. 
Hardest hit was 
Houghton 
County, which 
saw over 7 
inches of rain in 
a three-hour 
period devastate 
the region. 



Multiple rounds of 
heavy rain slammed 

Houghton and 
surrounding counties 

throughout the 
weekend, causing 

massive amounts of 
damage to the cities 

of Houghton and 
Hancock and was 

especially damaging 
to the state and local 

roads in its path. 
According to the 

National Weather 
Service in Marquette, 

the storm was a 
1,000-year rain 

event. 



Storm reports were widespread across the Upper Peninsula,  
but the greatest concentration centered on Houghton County 

Storm reports  
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State of emergency  



Coles Creek Road  

The numbers  

�‡$30 million in damages on the Houghton 
County road system 

 
�‡60 sinkholes created by flash flooding in the 

Keweenaw Peninsula 
 

�‡150 road washouts, including 15 massive 
washouts 
 

�‡150+ roads affected by the flood with varying 
degrees of damage 
 
 

Source: Houghton County Road Commission, July 2018 


